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Field Survey of Dewey Decimal Classification (DDC) Use Abroad, 1962-1967

Box 1:

Correspondence of Chairman Willis E. Wright and successor Edwin B. Colburn, including
informal travel reports of surveyors, letters from foreign contacts, financial reports, and copies of
other correspondence relating to the survey

Wright, Willis E., and Edwin B. Colburn, December 1962 - December 1963
Colburn, Edwin B. (6 folders), January 1964 - December 1967

Press Release and Photographs of Field Surveyors Sarah K. Vann and Pauline Seely
Publications

"Dewey Abroad": Reprint from Wilson Library Bulletin, March 1965
"Dewey Abroad: the Field Survey of 1964": Reprint from Library Resources and

Technical Services, Winter 1967
Questionnaire on Classification, 1964
Reports

Interim Report, 1964
Dewey Abroad: The Foreign Survey of Dewey Decimal Classification, January 20, 1965
Final Report: Field Survey of Dewey Decimal Classification (DDC) Use Abroad, 1965
Inventory of Materials in the "Dewey Trunk" to Accompany Final Report, 1965-66
Travel Itineraries and Instructions for Gathering Data, 1963-64


